
February 18-19, 2023

That we may be a witness to Christ's love by practicing charity and promoting justice and peace throughout the world, and that we prayerfully consider how we can help meet the needs of our community through the Archbishop’s Charities and Development Drive (ABCD), we pray to the Lord.


